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December is a/ways a sloea'a/ and mag[ca/ lime in ITION

school. We have the Reception Nativity, the whole
school trip to the Pantomime, Songs In The
Flayground, the Christmas Disco and our whole
school Christmas dinner to name just a few! There
are many wonder-ful events planned for our pupils

and their families and we look forward to enjoying

them with You over the coming weeks

Upcoming

Friday 8th December

Whole school to the
Pantomime

(uniform)

Friday 8th December

Flute and Violin Concert

Children need to be at school Opm.
on time. The coaches won't (parents invited)

wait./

Resilience Curiosity Compassion Respect Loyalty



https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/the_big_ambition/
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Thank you to all of the parents and carers in
Year One that attended the Phonics Workshop
this week. The children loved sharing their
THANK YOU! . .
P phonics lesson with you
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. are missing quite a few! If any have made there Phonics.
@ Onlin€ @ way home, please send. them back into school.
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Recently, the children and staff wore odd socks
to school in support of Anti-Bullying Week. The
Mindful Bees led our whole school assembly and
reminded us of the importance of always being

yourself.

nhs.uk V

As we are in the thick of Winter and all the
illnesses that it brings with it, it’s a good time to
share the following advice from the NHS.. ..

ls my child too ill for school?



https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

